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Mr. Joseph Felton

Dir. of Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration

U.S. Nuclear Reg. Comm. 7735

0ld GCeorgetown RD.

Sathesda, mMd., 20014

Dear Mr. Felton

1t has been brought to my attention that a proposal Las been made
to move the collection of Wolf Creek Nuclear Utility Plant data
from its present repository at Emporia state University to wWashburn
University in Topeka.

1 take issue with this proposal. 1 was dismayed to see anti-nuclear
forces moving into the halls of the lLegislature durino the last
session of the legislature, preparatory to formulating a bill to
address Wolf Creek specifically.

1 have represented the 17th District for ten years. During my first
year in office the Legislature voted on whether to permit K.G. & E.
and K.C.P. & L. to purchase water for wolf Creek from John Redmond
Reservoir. Previous to the vote, I was lobbied intensely by the
anti-nuclear people, and 1 became acquainted with all of them. Uolf
Creek is in my District.

Last session 1 saw some of those same people £till workina acainst
wolf Creek, but they now are travelino under different flags--callirn
themselves Natural Resources groups. Under the ouise of brinaina
individuals to the Capital to give leaislators information about
nuclear plants that was unavailable elsewhcre, these people were
very influential with some of the leadership. AS a result, a bill
vas passed that placed strict restraints on wolf Creek. Of course
this action was pleasing to the anti-nuclear aroups, but it was
disappointing in another sense, because they vanted very much to shut
the plant down completely.

1 can see those people are agein tryino to orchestrate actions that
will be beneficial to themselves. 1f the papers are allowed to be
transferred to warhburn, it will be so ruch tampler for ther to
scrutinize them freely, looking for opportunitics to ¢ lay the :tart-
up of the plant acain.
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wolf Creek is very near Emporia State University, and the city

of Emporia, as well as the University have been most anxious to
cooperate in any way they can, to see the plant completed. The
papers should stay with the local University.

1 beg you to leave the papers where they are. To do otherwise will be
detrimental to all the efforts that have been made to get Wolf

Creek on line and paying for itself. 1 live fourteen miles from

the plant site, and have beei. acutely aware of the agonies that

have been experienced thus far in its building prugram. Please

don't add to the problems of the 1985 Lecislature, the rate

payers, the utilities and yourselves by permitting this transfer.

Respectfully,,

Unita) b Vibew

Anita G. Niles, State Representative
17th District




